Hello Year 5
I really don’t know when we will actually meet. At least things are a bit better. We can meet a few more people as long as we keep our distance and some people are going back to work – albeit under different circumstances.
I managed a walk over the half-term week and saw quite a few animals. I startled a couple of deer in the woods that, in turn, startled me! Later on, I spotted a lizard (sand or common) running across the path. As I walked back through the woods, I saw a cuckoo, a bird I had only heard before. Mrs T and I saw one of the kingfishers flying along the river: a flash of orange and turquoise and it had gone. Back in the garden, live a family of slow worms under some black material; good for keeping the slugs at bay! I have eaten my first home-grown strawberry of the season and await a feast of raspberries as well. I don’t know if some of you have been able to get out and about. If you have, there is a lot to see and hear.
[bookmark: _GoBack]I have put a few more things for you to have a go at, hopefully. The Maths is always the really important one to do. There’s a bit of plant science and a couple of quizzes. Try to keep the Maths going, especially tables and related division. You should have them well and truly under your belts by now which will make a lot of Year 6 Maths much easier.
Hope you are all well. Hope to see you soon.
Regards
Mr.T
